
 

  

Thursday 11th November 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Next week, week commencing 15th November, is Anti-Bullying 

week, with the focus being ‘One Kind Word’. The children will 

all be revisiting the Anti-Bullying policy in school and doing 

activities around kind words in class.  

At the end of the week on Friday 19th November it is this year's BBC Children in Need. 
Starbeck is excited to support this charity once again.  

Children in Need’s mission is to help ensure every child in the UK is 
safe, happy, secure and has the opportunities they need to reach 
their potential. They raise money both throughout the year and in 
their annual November appeal which funds local charities and 
projects to help remove the barriers that are facing children and 
young people, so that they can thrive. 

Starbeck School will be raising money by taking part in the following activities on Friday 19th 

November 2021 

 dressing up in yellow or in Pudsey related clothing 
 cake stall at playtime, the cake stalls will be held in phases: Early Years, KS1, Lower KS2 

and Upper KS2 and led by the School Council members 
 class challenges that will be shared in a special assembly at the end of the day 
 

This is where we need your help! 
You can help us make this a memorable event that raises as much money as possible, by 

supporting the fundraising activities in our school. Please if possible send your child to school 

with a donation to this great cause. 

Cake donations for the cake sale will be welcomed on the day and remember to watch the BBC 

Children in Need fundraising programme in the evening. 

Let’s make a big difference to the lives of children in the UK. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

All the staff at Starbeck School 

Please note Year 1 will be supporting Children in Need on Thursday 18th November due to 

their school trip on the Friday. 

 


